
 

 

330 Pratt Street 

 Mansfield, MA 02048 

Church and Parish 

Center  

 

PARISH STAFF  

 

 

Pastor           Rev. Michael K. McManus 
Permanent Deacon                Deacon Thomas P. Palanza 
St. Mary's School, Principal                  Matthew A. Bourque 
Ministry to the Sick      Sr. Ann William, M.S.B.T. 
Finance Office/Bookkeeper        Kathleen Fleck 
Office Manager                 Jean-Marie Bourque 
Director of Music             Timothy Gannon  
 

 

FAITH FORMATION  

 

 

Director of Youth Faith Formation - Grs. 1-8    Patricia Colbert 
Asst. Director of Youth Faith Formation     Maureen Buonpane 
Confirmation Formation - Grs. 9-10     Matthew A. Bourque 
RCIA Coordinator          Teresa Murphy 
        
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
 

Parish Office              508-339-2981 
Fax                508-339-0612 
Youth Faith Formation Office         508-339-4621 
Youth Ministry                 hsministry@stmarymans.org  
Ministry to the Sick                508-339-2981 
St. Mary’s School            508-339-4800 
St. Vincent de Paul Society - Help Line      508-369-4300 
Parish Email            office@stmarymans.org 
Web Site            www.stmarymans.org 
Facebook       www.facebook.com/StMaryMans 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 
 

Monday - Wednesday:  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Thursday & Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
All parish business should be conducted during this time. 
 
 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES AND LITURGIES 
 
 

Weekends 
 
 

Saturday: Vigil: 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 5:00 p.m. 
 
 

Weekdays 
 
 

Monday-Friday: 7:30 a.m. 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
 

Every First Friday following 7:30 a.m. Mass 
Divine Mercy at 3:00 p.m. 
Benediction (please see First Friday Adoration bulletin 
announcement for time) 

 

SACRAMENTS 

 

Baptism  
 

Sundays at 12:30 p.m.  Arrangements must be made in advance 
by calling or emailing the Parish Office.  Baptismal Preparation 
meeting for first time parents can be scheduled by calling the 
Parish Office. 
 

Reconciliation (Confessions) 
 
 

Saturdays from 2:45 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in the Family Room 
(please enter through the side Church door) or call the Parish 
Office to make an appointment with a priest. 
 

First Eucharist and Confirmation  
 
 

A two-year preparation process is required for each sacrament. 
Contact the Youth Faith Formation Office for information. 
 

Matrimony  
 
 

An appointment is to be made with one of the priests at least 8 
months prior to the intended date. Participation in diocesan and 
parish marriage preparation programs is required. 
 

Holy Orders/Religious Vocation  
 
 

Please pray for vocations to the priesthood, diaconate and 
religious life. For information, speak with one of our priests or 
visit our Diocesan website www.fallrivervocations.org. 
 

Ministry to the Sick  
 
 

Please notify us if there is a sick or aged family member or friend 
who would like to receive the Sacrament of the Anointing of the 
Sick or Holy Communion at home. 
 

RCIA  
 
 

We welcome any adult who desires to complete their initiation 
into the Catholic Church. Contact the Parish Office for 
information. 
 

ST. MARY’S CEMETERY 
 
 

Cemetery lots are available. For information, contact the Parish 
Office. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION 
 
 

Welcome to our Parish family! If you would like to register as a 
parishioner, please speak with Fr. Mike or call the Parish Office. 
As a parish we encourage your involvement. For detailed 
information about ministries, parish activities and contact 
persons, refer to our parish website www.stmarymans.org.  You 
may also fill out your registration census form there. 



THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD - GLORY & PRAISE # 804 

 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, let us continue to pray for one another during this difficult time. 
We need to keep in our prayers those who have died, those who are sick, the medical personnel and 
first responders who are tending to the sick, and all essential workers.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 8 - January 16 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAT 4 p.m. Joseph McKernan 
SUN 7:30 a.m. Nicholas and Mary Vicino and 
      Peter DeTrolio, Jr. 
          9:30 a.m. Martha M. Cutillo 
   11:30 a.m. James Roach, Jr. 
 5 p.m. People of the Parish 
MON7:30 a.m. First Responders 
TUE 7:30 a.m. Alma C. Giovaniello 
WED7:30 a.m. Claire Gay 
THU 7:30 a.m. Living and Deceased Members of the 
      Catholic Woman’s Club 
FRI 7:30 a.m. James M. Riley 
SAT 4 p.m. Deceased Members of the Plant and 
      Connaughton Families 
SUN 7:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
          9:30 a.m. Kerry Bates-Corriveau 
   11:30 a.m. John and Irene Walaska and 
      John and Edna Rush 
 5 p.m. Mr. and Mrs. Amory Visconti and 
      Joan Marie Visconti 

 

ANNUAL REPORT 

 

The returns for the Annual Collection continue to be quite 
encouraging! As of Sunday, January 2, 2022, we had 
received a total of $110,907.00 from 433 parishioners. 
Of that number, 94 have been able to increase their 
donations, 61 have returned as donors, and 39 have 
given for the first time! We thank those folks who have 
given so far. We ask that you give careful consideration to 
this important collection. If you misplaced the financial 
report for the past fiscal year along with the Annual 
Collection envelope (or did not receive one) they are 
available at the entrances. We will gratefully accept 
donations through the end of this month. Thanks very 
much.                                                                                                                            

Fr. Michael   

 

THANK YOU KNIGHTS 
 
 

At the Christmas eve afternoon Masses, the Knights of 
Columbus assisted in directing traffic so that the back lots 
were fully utilized by those folks going to the 4 p.m. Mass 
in the school gym. Under the direction of Charlie Spath, 
they did a great job. The gym was half full, and with the 
help of the police the folks exited the property in an 
orderly fashion long before the folks attending the 4:30 
Mass in the Church were ready to leave.  

 

Fr. Michael 

 

PARISH STATISTICS 

 

CALENDAR YEAR 2021 
 

Due to the pandemic, some Baptisms, 1st Communions, 
and Confirmations were delayed until 2021 

 
 

This past year, the parish had the following statistics: 
(2020 statistics in parenthesis) 

   

3,492 households  (3,544) 
69 Baptisms including 2 adults  (61) 
119 First Communions  (75)  
154 Confirmed  (105) 
7 Weddings  (9)  
59 Funerals  (58) 

 

SISTER ANN WILLIAM MSBT 
RETIRING 

 
 

For quite some time, I (and many others) have been 
concerned about Sister Ann William living alone, 
particularly during this pandemic. She has also 
experienced some health issues during the past 2 years. 
Her religious order reviewed her situation, and their 
Council decided that for Sister Ann’s health and well-
being she should relocate to their Motherhouse in 
Philadelphia. It is Sister Ann’s hope that she will be able to 
reside in an Assisted Living facility with other sisters of 
her order. 

 

We have all benefited in so many ways from Sister Ann’s 
presence and ministry among us these past 30+ years. 
When she was hired by the late Msgr. Armando 
Annunziato, she assisted the late (and legendary) Ellen 
Westlund in the Faith Formation Program. Over the years 
Sister Ann’s ministry evolved into overseeing the Ministry 
to the Homebound. While change is often difficult, we all 
want Sister Ann to be safe and appropriately cared-for. Her 
superiors have decided that she will relocate in mid-
February. 

 

Before leaving, we want to make sure that we have an 
opportunity to convey to Sister Ann how important she has 
been to the life of the parish and to thank her for her many 
years of dedicated service. Accordingly, we will have an 
“Open House” on Sunday, January 30th, from 12:30 p.m. 
until 3:30 p.m. in the Parish Center hall. Please mark this 
important date on your calendar! We hope that many folks 
stop by to express our affection and gratitude. If you are 
unable to attend on that day, you may send Sister Ann your 
well wishes to the rectory, and we will make sure that she 
gets them. 

 

Well done Sister Ann William! 



 

Consider the possibility of a 
 

vocation to the priesthood, 

diaconate, or religious life 

 
 
 

St. Mary’s 
Catholic School 

 

www.StMaryMansSchool.org   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Applications for the 2022-2023 school year 
are now available! 

 

If you are interested in Catholic education for your child, 
please visit our website and complete an application! 

 

There will be an Open House for prospective families on 
 

Sunday, January 30th from 10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Please join us for the 9:30 a.m. Mass and visit our school 
after Mass to begin our celebration of 

Catholic Schools Week! 

 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 
 

The Diocese continues to offer online support groups and 
hopes to begin offering live sessions soon. These online 
virtual programs are being offered through Catholic Social 
Services on Tuesdays.  
 

The links to register for either of the one-hour sessions are 
as follow: 
 

4:30 p.m. - https://bit.ly/SupportGroup4 
 

7:00 p.m. - https://bit.ly/SupportGroup7 
 

In addition to the online sessions, one-on-one sessions are 
also offered via phone. For more information, contact Rose 
Mary Saraiva at 508-674-4681 x1111 or 774-253-4097, or 
by email at rsaraiva@dfrcs.org. 

 

DECEASED 

 
 

 The  following  individual  died  recently:  
Marjorie J. Eagan (mother of Kathleen Fleck).   

 

Let us keep her and her family in our prayers. 

 
 

 WEEKDAY MASS 
TIME CHANGE FOR 2022 

 
 

Starting Monday, January 3, 2022, our 
weekday morning Mass time will be at 
7:30 a.m. - Monday through Friday. 

 

CRECHE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As we have done in past years, the Nativity Creche is in 
front of the left side altar.  Having it on the side gives us 
more room, and it is more accessible, particularly to the 
youngsters.   

 
 

TAX STATEMENTS 
 
 

Although they are not ready yet, feel free to request your 
tax statement (those who use the weekly budget envelopes, 
as well as those that use the online giving app - WeShare). 
As soon as they are ready, we can email (or mail) yours out 
to you.  Please e-mail Admin@StMaryMans.org your 
request with your name, phone number, and mailing 
address. Please type on the subject line “tax statement 
request”. You may also call the Parish Office during 
business hours at 508-339-2981 to request one. 

 

GOOD LUCK COLLEGIANS  
AND GRAD STUDENTS!! 

 
 

Many of our collegians have returned or will be returning 
to college in the next couple weeks. We enjoyed their 
presence and participation, and we hope that their time 
home was restful and relaxing. We extend prayerful best 
wishes as they begin a new semester! 

 

POINSETTIAS 
 

With the closing of the Christmas season, 
many of the beautiful altar flowers will be 
removed.  Please help yourself to any of 
the red poinsettia plants located in the 

family room.  After this weekend, they will be discarded.  
The white poinsettias will remain to beautify our main 
altar.  Again, our thanks to those who donated Christmas 
flowers in memory of their loved ones. 

 

THE PEAK - 
Sponsored by the Diocesan 

Secretariat for the New 
Evangelization 

 

The Peak is an opportunity for 
ongoing formation for parish leaders, catechists, and 
volunteers, combining worship and Sacrament with ideas 
and connection. It includes music, conversation, adoration 
and the opportunity for Confession. There is also time for 
sharing new projects and building in new ways for 
individuals to share ideas to gain inspiration and support.  
One session is on Monday, January 24 at 10 a.m. at St. 
Mary’s Church, Norton. 

 

For more information contact Deacon Chris Paul at 
cpaul@dioc-fr.org or click on this link -  

 
 

https://www.fallriverdiocese.org/event/the-peak-elevating-
discipleship 



 

YOUTH  FAITH FORMATION 
Grades 1 - 8 

Office phone number                  508-339-4621 
 

 
 
 

Office Hours:                          

 

Monday through Thursday  9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Closed on Friday 
 
 

The theme of our Bulletin Board is “Do you know His 
name?”. Grades 1-3 decorated sheep to illustrate that Jesus 
is the Good Shepherd and Lamb of God. Grades 4-8 were 
given 50 different references in the Bible to names of 
Jesus, selected a name that resonated with them, wrote the 
name and Bible reference on a star, and then decorated the 
star. Some of the students wrote the entire Bible verse on 
the star!  

Some examples of names chosen were Alpha and Omega, 
Advocate, Bread of Life, Deliverer, Faithful and True, 
Head of the Church, I Am, Immanuel, King of Kings, 
Light of the World, Messiah, Our Hope, Prince of Peace, 
Redeemer, Rock, Savior, Son of Man, The Door, The 
Way, The Word, True Vine, Truth, and Wonderful 
Counselor. 
 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas, 
vacation, and a Happy New Year! 

 

BAPTISMS 

 
 

Anyone who would like to make arrangements for a 
baptism is asked to call the Parish Office. Baptisms are 
held every Sunday. 

 
 

WHAT ARE REQUIREMENTS TO BE A 
GODPARENT OR SPONSOR? 

 
 

You must be a confirmed Catholic, at least 16 years old, 
registered in a parish and practicing your faith by weekly 
participation at Mass. If you are married, your marriage 
must be recognized as valid by the Church. Please contact 
the Parish Office to make arrangements to have your 
sponsor form signed. 

January 9, 2022 

 

PARISH NECROLOGY 

 

A parish necrology is a listing of the anniversaries of those 
parish  members  who  have  gone  before  us  over the past 
25 years - so we ask that you keep these folks in your 
prayers, particularly on the anniversary of their death. 

 
 
 

January 8 Theresa C. Fuller 2001 
 Ralph C. Garland 2005 
 Hugh A. Handley 2005 
 Marcia L. Koffolt 2014 
 Edward J. MacDonald 2019 

 
 

January 9 Mary E. Demers-Pierce 2002 
 Florence Costanzo 2005 
 P. Scott Powers  2012 
 Janet S. Demers 2017 
 Cecelia T. Casey 2019 
 
 

January 10 Nam Van Le 1997 
 Hilda F. Macomber 2000 
 Orlando D. Souza 2007 
 
 

January 11 Celestino Morini 1998 
 Charles V. O’Brien 2003 
 Harry F. Melfie 2011 
 Julia M. McDonnell 2013 
 
 

January 12 Emma E. Tartufo 2003 
 James H. Shea 2011 
 Anna M. Polcaro 2014 
 Joseph M. Roche 2016 
 Frank A. Signoriello 2020 
 
 

January 13 Irma C. Medeiros 2000 
 Pauline Martin 2000 
 Pellegrino “Billy” Rossi 2001 
 Antonette F. Cipriani 2013 
 
 

January 14 Winifred O. Shulsk 2005 
 Madeline A. Taylor 2007 
 Eva M. Falcioni 2012 
 Roger Scialoia 2014 
 Edgar P. Deviney 2015 
 Letitia A. Kelley 2016 

 

MAKE THE COMMITMENT! 
SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS! 

 
 

The Diocese of Fall River, Office of Clergy Support, is 
happy to announce a new initiative of priestly support! We 
invite you to prayerfully consider signing up to be a 
member of The Vianney Group of Priestly Support 
(VGPS). The VGPS exists to support the priests of our 
diocese primarily through prayer and fasting. To the best 
of our ability, we commit to one day a month (typically the 
third Thursday of the month) in which we pray and fast for 
the health, happiness, and holiness of our priests. On the 
assigned Third Thursday, a rosary and divine mercy 
chaplet will be prayed at 3 p.m. via a virtual zoom webinar 
led by Matt Robinson, Director of Clergy Support. 
 

The first day of priestly support for the VGPS was 
Thursday, October 21, 2021.  

 

To learn more about the VGPS or other priestly support 
initiatives in our diocese, please visit 
www.fallriverclergysupport.org. Thank you! 



 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 
 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP We’re stronger together! 
Will you join the Knights of Columbus? 
The Knights of Columbus welcomes all 
practical Catholic gentlemen to join Council 

#420 here in Mansfield, MA. Please email us at 
info@kofc420.org or join online today KofC.org/JoinUs! 

 
 

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC  
WOMAN'S CLUB   

 
 

We hope you all had a wonderful New Year’s. 
Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, 
January 13th, at the Rose Garden Hall at 7 p.m.  

The evening’s program is Musical Bingo with Good 
Thomas. Our monthly Mass will be held on January 13th at 
7:30 a.m.  If you are unable to attend, please keep the 
living and deceased members of the Club in your prayers. 

 

TWENTY WEEK CLUB: We are very happy to say we 
have over 130 members for this year’s fundraiser. We 
would like to thank everyone who joined and let you know 
how much we appreciate your support. We wish you good 
luck in the weeks to come. 

 

WEEK #6 WINNER - John Souto 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

FAMILY ROSARY  

 

Church - Thursdays from 4 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
 

Booklets and Rosaries provided 
 

Michael Casey (774) 266-7402 

 

ONLINE FAITH 
FORMATION - 
FORMED.ORG 

 
 
 

As we begin a new liturgical year, 
perhaps this is an opportunity to make a “spiritual new 
year’s resolution” to spend a bit more time contemplating 
the truths of our faith. Below are a few suggestions for us 
from FORMED.ORG to get us started. This on-demand 
website is free to all parishioners, and has extensive video, 
audio and reading selections. 

 

You may want to consider the following:  
 
 

For young children, under 10:  Adventure Catechism, 
each 20 min segment in a cartoon format introduces 
children to one aspect of the Catholic faith. 
 
 
 

For teens and adults:  Journey Through Advent with 
Bishop Robert Baron, a series of homilies by Bishop Baron 
on the Cycle C scripture readings in Advent. 
 

All parishioners at St. Mary’s have access to the 
FORMED.ORG website; all of the content is free of 
charge to St. Mary’s parishioners. To access videos, click 
ON DEMAND, then use the WATCH heading to find and 
stream these and other videos. You can also use the 
SEARCH function on the website to find specific videos, 
as well as audio tapes and books. 
 
 

To register, Go to formed.org/signup; select our parish - 
St. Mary, Mansfield MA 02048; register with your name 
and email address; check that email account for a link to 
begin using FORMED. 
 

A word of thanks to Dr. Ann Orlando for overseeing 
this program. 

SOCIETY OF 
ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

 

St. Mary’s Conference - Mansfield 
 

In the Gospel of Luke, John said to the people: “I am 
baptizing you with water, but One mightier than I is 
coming...He will baptize you with the Holy Spirit and fire.” 
 

As Jesus was baptized by Joh, so must we be baptized - not 
just in the waters of repentance, but by the Holy Spirit and 
fire which calls us to give ourselves to God. Being 
baptized by fire means that we share in Jesus’ mission. 
(Living Liturgy) 

 

The fire of the Holy Spirit gives us the grace to be God’s 
presence for another: “The best thing to give to your 
enemy is forgiveness; to an opponent, tolerance; to a 
friend, your heart; to your child, a good example; to a 
mother, reverence; to your father, conduct that will make 
him proud of you; to yourself, respect; to all people, 
charity.” All that was precisely what Jesus Christ did! 
That, too, was what His Mother did. It was what St. 
Vincent de Paul and all God’s saints did. May we be 
strengthened to do likewise. (McCullen, Deep Down Things) 

 

January is Poverty Awareness Month. Please join the U.S. 
Bishops, The Catholic Campaign for Human Development, 
and the Catholic community in the U.S. in “taking up” 
Pope Francis’ challenge to live in solidarity with the poor! 
 
 

SVdP Helpline:  508-369-4300 
 

Are you or someone you know in need of assistance? 

 

St. Mary’s Vincentians are available  to our Mansfield neighbors - 
individuals and/or families - in need of food, clothing, 

or shelter assistance. 
Through the generous donations of parishioners and the Mansfield 

community, the Conference also offers potential financial assistance for 
utilities, groceries, household, or medical needs. Vincentians are also 

available to provide delivery to our homebound neighbors. 

 

SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS! 

 
 
 

SCOUTING AT ST. MARY’S 
Scouts BSA (Troop 51) 

 
 
 

Did you know that St. Mary’s sponsors Scout 
Troops for the entire family? Scouting is for both boys 
and girls now. The mission of Scouts BSA is to prepare 
young people to make ethical and moral choices over their 
lifetimes…and they do this through fun and challenging 
activities that promote character development and physical 
fitness. Programs are Kindergarten - 12th grade.  

SAINT MARY, MANSFIELD, MA 



 
 
 
 

READINGS FOR THE 
WEEK OF JANUARY 9TH 

 
 
 

Sunday: Is 42:1-4, 6-7/Ps 29:1-2, 3-4, 3, 
9-10 [11b]/Acts 10:34-38/Lk 3:15-16, 21-
22 or, Is 40:1-5, 9-11/Ps 104:1b-2, 3-4, 

24-25, 27-28, 29-30 [1]/Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/Lk 3:15-16, 21-
22 
Monday: 1 Sm 1:1-8/Ps 116:12-13, 14-17, 18-19/Mk 1:14-
20 
Tuesday: 1 Sm 1:9-20/1 Sm 2:1, 4-5, 6-7, 8abcd/Mk 1:21-
28 
Wednesday: 1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20/Ps 40:2 and 5, 7-8a, 8b-9, 
10/Mk 1:29-39 
Thursday: 1 Sm 4:1-11/Ps 44:10-11, 14-15, 24-25/Mk 1:40
-45 
Friday: 1 Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a/Ps 89:16-17, 18-19/Mk 2:1-12 
Saturday: 1 Sm 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1a/Ps 21:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Mk 
2:13-17 
Next Sunday: Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 [3]/1 Cor 
12:4-11/Jn 2:1-11 

PLEASE PRAY FOR the sick within our 
parish community, especially: Diane Barry, 
Joshua Bowen, Verna Buote, Sean Canavan, John 
P. Collins, Christopher Conti, Kailyn DeAngelis, 

Max Derva, Brooke DuBeau, Mark DuBeau, Katherine 
Finegan, Kim Fletcher, Steven Fletcher, Aiden Goodreau, 
Rita Hindman, John Horan, Ginny McDonnell, Marie 
Mullaly, Kathy Murchinson, Julia Russell, Roger Sequin, 
Gregory Simpson, Rocco Spagna, and Jon Weinstein, as 
well as our homebound, hospitalized, and those in nursing 
care. 

 

QUESTION  OF THE WEEK: 
 
 

Sharing The Word Of God In 
Our Parish Family And Our Homes 

 
 

It is wonderful to hear how many families are using the 
“Question of the Week” to discuss the readings at Mass on 
the way home from church or around the dinner table. How 
about trying it with your family?  

 
 

Read Today’s Gospel: Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 
 
 

Question for Adults:  Name a time when you felt your 
actions were pleasing to God. 
 
 

Question for Youth: “With you I am well pleased.” What 
are you doing right now that is pleasing to God? How does 
it feel to live that way? 

 
 

Question for Children: What are some things you can do to 
please God? 

 

Please patronize our advertisers. 
They make our publication possible. 

 

BOTTLE / CAN DRIVE 

 
 

Help support St. Mary’s Catholic 
School’s 8th Grade Graduation fund. 
Drop off all your returnable (bottles/

cans ONLY) at the back of the Rose Garden all winter and 
spring long. Be sure to tell your friends and neighbors too. 
 

Please do NOT leave any other recycled goods or trash 
on the grounds.  Thank you! 

 
 

OFFICE OF SAFE 
ENVIRONMENT 

 
 

The Fall River Diocese stands firm in 
its commitment to report abuse to 
law enforcement and cooperate with 

investigations. If you have been abused by someone 
representing the Church (priest, deacon, religious, 
employee or volunteer), we are deeply sorry. We are here 
to listen and support you. You can report an incident of 
abuse by contacting local law enforcement directly and by 
contacting Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator, 
Carolyn Shipp at 508-985-6508 (confidential voice mail) 
or cshipp@dioc-fr.org. She can assist you in making a 
report and support you through the process. 
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Monuments, markers, 
benches, and civic memorials

for today and generations to come.
2 Kelley Boulevard, No. Attleboro, MA

508-699-8981
www.morseandbeggsmonument.com

Marian Manor 
Skilled Nursing & Rehab

	 33 Summer St.
	 Taunton, MA
	508-822-4885

Sherman & Jackson
F u n e r a l   H o m e

                   55 North Main St., Mansfield    508/339-2000
www.shermanjackson.com

Women’s Business Enterprise 
Tel. 508-238-6550     

508-238-8391

FOLAN
WATERPROOFING &

CONSTRUCTION CO., INC.
Celebrating Over 50 Years in Business

Building Restoration
& Masonry Contractors

“A NAME YOU CAN TRUST”
795 Washington Street
So. Easton, MA 02375

Mary Ellen Card / President

Concrete • Brick • Stone • Loader Backhoe/Bobcat Service 
Excavation • Irrigation • Mulching • Mowing/Trimming

www.CandPsilvaLandscaping.com
Carlos Silva • 508-285-3628 • cplandscaping294@msn.com

Commercial • Residential

TONY’S TREE SERVICE LLC
Anthony K Shaw

MANAGER

8 Windermere Dr. • Mansfield, MA 02048
508-337-2133 • Cell: 508-317-8084

tonystreeservicellc@gmail.com
TonysTreeServiceLLC.com

Fully Insured • Bucket Truck Service • Whole Tree Chipping
Backyard Expansions • Lot Clearing • Stump Grinding

Ornamental Pruning• Removals and Take-Downs 

Monuments • Cemetery Lettering
Cleaning & Repairing

Mon-Sat 9:30-5:00 or by Appointment

Custom Designed Monuments
170 Washington St., Rte. 138, N. Easton, MA

Jack McTernan
Linda McTernan	 (508) 230-2449

EASTON MEMORIALS

	Madonna Manor
	85 No. Washington Street • North Attleboro

	 Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitative Care
	 Pain Management
	 (508) 699-2740

NEIL SPERONI

ADVANTAGE
APPLIANCE

127 NORTH MAIN ST., MANSFIELD, MA 02048

SALES, SERVICE & PARTS
Tel. (508) 339-1002 • Fax (508) 339-4881

Pediatric Specialists
of Foxboro & Wrentham

Expert and Compassionate Care
of the Area’s Youth Since 1976

132 Central Street, Foxboro
508-543-6306

155 South Street, Wrentham
508-384-7867

Normand E. Chartier
Insurance Estimates • Checkpoint Inspections

MANSFIELD BODY SHOP
Certified Collision Analyst

Expert Body & Fender Work
Frame Repairing & Front End Work

Auto & Truck Painting

1004 EAST STREET, EAST MANSFIELD, MA
Hours: 8-6 Weekdays • 8-1 Saturday

(508) 339-8278

Rebecca Grace 
Jewelry

Sacramental Gifts Sacramental Gifts 
All Proceeds to benefit pro-life causes

774-219-5065
cynthiakent60@comcast.net

www.Rebeccagracejewelry.com

Etsy: www.etsy.com/shop/Rebeccagracejewelrys
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Kitchen & Bath Remodeling
Installation of Gas Pipes • Service Work

Licensed & Insured #21446
JOHN DEFINA (508) 339-2044

compliments of

Robert F. Sibilia, D.M.D.
General Dentist

Lifelong Parishioner

508-339-8231

	Stephen J. Cosgrove
	Residential/Commercial

	E L E C T R I C I A N
	Ph.: 508-339-7932
	Cell: 508-954-5908
	 Mansfield, MA  License #E39483

“NO JOB TOO SMALL”

	 COMMERCIAL 	 RESIDENTIAL
LUKE REI - 10 year labor warranty

508-726-8910508-726-8910
Fax: 508-622-0691 • ReiRoof.com

Insurance Claims

Securities and advisory services offered through Commonwealth Financial Network®, Member 
FINRA/SIPC, a Registered Investment Adviser. Fixed insurance products and services offered by 

Santoro Financial Planning Group.

Contact Clare Colamaria to place an ad 
today! 

ccolamaria@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6444


